
 

CERTIFICATED FLIGHT INSTRUCTOR  

SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 

The Colorado Pilots Association (CPA) may grant a flight training scholarship to one 
Certificated Flight Instructor (CFI) candidate per year. The CPA recognizes a robust 
population of active CFIs is essential to the health and growth of the pilot group within 
the state. The program is funded primarily from donations by individual members and 
revenues derived from the CPA’s nationally recognized Mountain Flying Ground School.  

Eligibility: 

This scholarship will be awarded to a Colorado resident pursuing an initial CFI 
certificate at a recognized Colorado FAR Part 61/141 flight school. A letter of 
recommendation from the flight school, including a statement of enrollment in a formal 
course leading to a CFI certificate is required. 

Disbursement of Funds: 

Funds will be deposited in the scholarship winner’s account at the flight school of 
choice. No funds will be issued to any individual. Funds may be issued in increments as 
requested by the winner, or may be transferred to another FAR Part 61/141 Colorado 
School as necessary. Certification from the new school will be required. Unused funds 
will be returned to the CPA. 

Basis of the award: 

The Scholarship committee will award the scholarship upon review of the application, 
letter(s) of recommendation, and a telephonic interview with the applicant. Emphasis will 
be given to applicants who intend to flight instruct for a minimum of one year. 
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